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To All Interested Parties: 
 
Please reference the above request for information (RFI) in which responses are due on or before 
3:00 p.m. (EST), October 2, 2023 and be advised that the due date is changed to 3:00 p.m. 
(EST), October 16, 2023.  Also, please be advised of the following changes to the Section titled, 
“REQUIRED RFI RESPONSE CONTENT AND FORMAT.” 
 

1. Opening Paragraph 
 
Please delete in its entirety and replace with: 

Respondents may answer as many or as few questions as they are able to for Attachments 
A, B, and C. 

2. Section 2, Submittal Instructions 
 
Please delete the first paragraph in its entirety and replace with: 
 
Responses are to be submitted through the Supplier Portal; however, email responses will 
also be accepted.  Responses that are emailed shall be submitted to 
pamcru@detroitmi.gov with a copy to bryantd@detroitmi.gov and include in the subject 
line, "[Vendor Name] Response to RFI#183562".  Each Respondent is responsible for 
ensuring that its response is received by the City on a timely basis. 

 
Please consider this Addendum No. 1 as part of the RFI package.  All other terms and conditions 
of the RFI are unchanged. 
 
 
Pamela L. Crump 
Procurement Specialist 
Office of Contracting & Procurement 
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